OF CONGRESS

THE LIBRARY OF CONGRESS
U.S./Anglo Division
101 INDEPENDENCE AVE. SE
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20540-4270

Date: August 5, 2019
Dear Ms. Nelson:

Ms. Donie A. Nelson

Genealogical Society of Hispanic America
PO Box 3040

Pueblo, CO 81005-3040

On behalf of the Library of Congress, we want to thank you-and acknowledge the
generous donation of “Nuestras raices — Our roots”. (1989-2018, 116 issues)

Once again, thank you for your interest in enriching the collections of the Library, and for
your most kind donation.

Sincerely yours,

W/Arw D.S.

Diana C. Snigurowicz
Acting Chief, U.S. Anglo Division
qifts@loc.gov




